
 

Class: Blue 

Our Learning Newsletter: Autumn 2 

 

English   
 

 

Maths   
 

In school we are learning: 

About nursery rhymes and poems, focusing on 

Humpty Dumpty. 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

Does your child enjoy nursery rhymes? Can 

they sing or dance along? Which ones are their 

favourite? Sing some together, do the actions! 

In school we are learning: 

About size and weight. We will be exploring 

heavy and light, big and small, and long and 

short. 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

Can your child explore different sizes and 

weights of household objects? Can they say 

which one is heavier/bigger/longer? 

  

PSHE    

 

 

 Computing      
 

In school we are learning: 

About healthy eating and a balanced diet. We 

will be exploring foods and talking about what 

we need to eat to stay healthy. We will also be 

discussing the importance of exercise. 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

Does your child enjoy exploring different foods, 

even if it is only with their hands initially? What 

are your child’s favourite foods, can they say 

why? Do some physical activity together! 

 

In school we are learning: 

About making sound and music with 

technology. 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

Do you have technology at home that makes 

sound or music? Are there apps on the iPad 

where they can produce sound? If not, are 

there any other ways to produce music without 

instruments, e.g. pots and pans, rice shaker? 

 

Life Skills        
 

 

PE 
 

In school we are learning: 

Our theme this half term is dressing skills. 

Autumn gives us opportunities to dress up, 

make hats and attempt fastenings. 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

Go on; tackle those annoying buttons, zips and 

even laces. They may not succeed at first but 

they will get there in the end. 

In school we are learning: 

About dance and moving to music! 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

What is your child’s favourite song? Can they 

move in time to the beat? Listen and dance to 

songs at home. Be silly! 

  



 

Discovery Days     
 

In our discovery days we will be focussing on humanities, science, RE and creative subjects. 

For our science this term we are learning about: 

Sound and light, we will be exploring lots of different things that make sound and light. 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

Can your child find things around your house that produce sound or light? Can they make 

sounds with their body? How do they react when something makes a sound or a light is turned 

on? 

 

Useful Websites/Apps 

Some of these may require login information. Please speak to your class teacher or child’s key 

worker for details. 

https://numbots.com/ 

Storyline Online - Home 

https://www.teachyourmonster.org/ 

https://www.gouldentime.com/ 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLk5fZehzlJkIYL2nxPoTCh-BKoUr0lf_D (I will keep adding to 

this as we discover more songs we like!) 

https://www.purplemash.com/sch/thecedar-so16#/ 

 

Class Reminders 

Swimming will be on Wednesdays in these half-terms: 

Autumn 1 (4th Sept - 25th Oct 2024) 

Spring 1 (7th Jan - 14th Feb 2025) 

Summer 2 (2nd June - 18th July 2025) 

https://numbots.com/
https://storylineonline.net/
https://www.teachyourmonster.org/
https://www.gouldentime.com/
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